
 

Dear Madbury Planning Board, 

 

 I am writing this letter in support of the proposed expansion of apartment buildings at10 

Lee Road in Madbury (Tax Map 8, Lot 9). I strongly believe this project would benefit the town 

and will be excellent for the tax base. I am confident that the proposed site has adequate set back 

and will not change any characteristics of the current neighborhood, as well as the town’s overall 

master plan.   

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Alex O’Connell 

90 Hayes Rd Madbury  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


